
Jones, William V., EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Pam Inskeep <Pinskeep@btaoil.com> 
Thursday, October 11, 2012 2:26 PM 
Jones, William V., EMNRD 
BTA Oil Producers, LLC 8705 JV-P Gem #3 WIW 30-035-30977 
Gem #3 WIW Del Req for Publication.pdf 

Good afternoon, Mr. Jones. \s\JV^ 

Attached, please find one copy of the Application for Injection for our 8705 JV-P Gem #3 API 30-025-
30977. We are proposing to plug back from the current Delaware perforations and open a new Delaware 
interval. We plan to utilize this well to enhance recovery. 

We are currently permitted, in this well, in the SWD, Delaware SWD-794. 

Please advise as to your estimate of review time, if possible. The well is currently shut in, until we receive 
permission for the rework. 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please give a shout. 

Thanks, 

Pam 

Pam Inskeep 
Regulatory Administrator 
BTA Oil Producers LLC 
104 S. Pecos 
Midland, TX 79701 
432-682-3753 
432-683-0325 fax 
pinskeep@btaoil.com 

From: Pam Inskeep 
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2012 9:22 AM 
To: 'Jones, William V., EMNRD' 
Subject: RE: Disposal applications 

Thanks for the quick response, Will. 

I will fax you a copy shortly. 

The well is currently shut in, until we receive permission for the rework. 

Pam 

From: Jones, William V., EMNRD rmailto:William.VJones(5)state.nm.us1 
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2012 9:21 AM 

l 



To: Pam Inskeep 

Subject: RE: Disposal applications 

Hello Pam, 

We strive for 30 day turnaround, but that is after the application has everything needed and it still can be considered 
administratively. 
As you know, all applications are different in that regard. 
The biggest time delays are notice issues and sometimes waiting on a geologist or log analyst to send an analysis takes a 
while. 
If you are in a real hurry, send it in and let me know you are in a bind. 
I will look it over immediately and give you feedback. 

Thank You, 

Will 

From: Pam Inskeep [mailto:Pinskeep(5>btaoil.corn1 
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2012 6:34 AM 
To: Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Subject: Disposal applications 

Good morning, Mr. Jones. 

BTA submitted, back in May, an application for disposal at our 8705 JV-P Gem #3, 30-035-30977. There were 
several issues with this application and BTA did not proceed with that application. 

We are proposing to dispose in the Delaware for this well. 

What is the current turnaround time for application processing, at present? 

Thanks, 

Pam 

Pam Inskeep 
Regulatory Administrator 
BTA Oil Producers LLC 
104 S. Pecos 
Midland, TX 79701 
432-682-3753 
432-683-0325 fax 
pinskeep@btaoil.com 
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